
May 6,20 10 

Mr. Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 61s 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: Case 2009-0041 8 
Ellchorn Water District 

Dear Mr. Derouen, 

As chairman of tlie Elldiorn Water District, I am requesting an extension of time, 
an additional twenty-one days, to respond to tlie Commission Staffs Third Information 
Request dated, April 26, 2010. The response is currently due on Monday, May 10, 2010. 

Additionally, Ellchorn Water District requests that an informal conferelice be held 
during May 2010, so that this matter can be discussed and hopefully clarified. 

Consideratioii of these requests is very much appreciated. 

Yours truly, 

Garland Moore 
Chairman 
Elkhorn Water District 

cc: Todd Osterloh 


